Led by Lenise Clothier, Occupational Therapist at Barts Health NHS Trust.

FOCUS GROUP DISCUSSION



Topic:

Future Care Planning after a broken bone

We're looking for individuals with firsthand experience navigating medical decisions, care coordination, or support planning following a broken bone—either for themselves or a loved one. Your thoughts can help improve future care for others.

What's involved?

- One 60-minute meeting via Microsoft Teams
- Small group of 4-5 participants
- Deadline to join: 12 September2025
- Payment: £25 per meeting (national guidance rates)
- Location: UK-wide (join from home!)



What support is offered?

We will provide background information, and any materials needed in advance of the meeting, and support during meeting, and regular updates. Any additional support needs can be discussed.

To RSVP or for more information, contact us at:



Lenise.Clothier@nhs.net

Get in touch to participate and make a difference in future care planning for fracture recovery!